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Dear Dr. Witter, 
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I would like to express my appreciation for your excellent work on restoring and 
rebuilding my 1909 Bliithner grand. The instrument needed major repairs both inside and 
outside including making the new pin block, repairing and reshaping the resonance plate, full re-
stringing, and replacing the hammers in addition to restoring the outside. You have brought this 
venerable instrument back to life. I am very much impressed with the high professional skill and 
love with which you have done the work. I admire your attention to the details and to retaining as 
much of the original instrument as reasonable and possible. The instrument now sounds very 
well, has strong and full sound worthy of the Bliithner name. 

I think I consider myself very fortunate to have my instrument rebuilt by such a fine piano 
restorer as you who combines the very finest craftsmanship with the scholarly knowledge of 
vintage pianos. 

Sincerely, 

G(4/ 4 1/e11 ,1X6

Dr. JoZef Pacholczyk 
Professor Emeritus 
former Director of Graduate Studies in Music 
2620 W. Camino Ebano 
Tucson, AZ 85742 


